
 
 
 
December 12, 2016 edition of Five Fast Flashes 
 
 
Applications are now open for the next Propel ICT Launch and Build Accelerator cohort. If you 
know someone who is working on a technology startup please remind them to apply no later 
than January 31st. Click here for more information or to apply.  
 
 
December 14th – Charlottetown – Unsure of what financial numbers you should know in your 
startup? Join Startup Zone for a session with Alex Smith of Arsenault Best Cameron & Ellis on 
the most important financials to know in your startup company, including revenue, expenses, 
profit, etc. Register here. 
 
 
December 15th – Charlottetown – Join Startup Zone for this HR Lunch & Learn focused on the 
essentials of building a workforce. In this session, we will focus on workforce planning and 
retention. Tickets are available here. 
 
 
January 26th – The Fredericton Chamber of Commerce hosts the 2017 State of the Province 
Address. This prominent event carries the premier’s message of the province’s accomplishments 
and future direction and is broadcast live across NB. Click here to register. This event usually 
sells out early. 
 
 
February 21st to 23rd – Halifax – The Starting Point Student Entrepreneurship Conference has the 
theme: Change the World through Entrepreneurship. This event brings together entrepreneurial 
students from universities and colleges across Canada to hear from amazing speakers, learn from 
experts in their field, and earn money for their business. Read more here. 
 

http://www.propelict.com/apply?mc_cid=91fdfd0264&mc_eid=73dfb74860
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/know-your-numbers-with-alex-smith-tickets-29977245749
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/hr-lunch-learn-building-a-workforce-tickets-26952907873
http://business.frederictonchamber.ca/events/details/2017-state-of-the-province-address-266
http://www.smu.ca/conferences/student-entrepreneur-conference.html

